tolo Vale Strings 2 Thursday, 30th January, 2014 Dear parents/carers, You have already sent in a note expressing interest in your child learning a violin or cello and being a part of the String Group. At this point in time, we need a firm commitment so that we can finalise the purchase and/or hiring arrangements for the various instruments required and the tutor's timetables. Since last year's note, we have reduced the Hiring Fee to \$45 from the anticipated \$50. Otherwise, the fees are as outlined in the note sent out at the end of last year. In order for your child to begin lessons in Week Three of this term, we need you to attend to the following matters: IF YOUR CHILD IS HIRING A **STRING** INSTRUMENT The Instrument Hiring Contract (Blue form) **MUST** be signed. The Payment of Instrument Hiring Fees (Yellow form) should not be handed in as yet nor should any money be paid until final arrangement re hiring or otherwise of the string instruments has been finalised.

The Music Ensemble Membership (Pink form) **MUST** be signed and accompanied by the appropriate money.

IF YOUR CHILD IS **NOT** HIRING A **STRING** INSTRUMENT The Music Ensemble Membership (Pink form) **MUST** be signed and accompanied by the appropriate money. A separate note is being sent home outlining a meeting with the tutor that has been organised for next Tuesday evening, 4th February at 6.30pm in the Staffroom. Thank you for your attention to these matters. Yours in eager anticipation of a wonderful year of music making, Anne Donaldson Music Co-ordinator